
Last month, we sent you a letter and told you
about Joan, a young woman who was in the
very early stages of her recovery. Joan’s a
remarkable woman. She has two young kids
and has made some incredibly difficult life
changes. She was doing GREAT! 
 
Then the pandemic hit. She could no longer
attend AA meetings. She couldn’t come in to see
her therapist at The Morton Center. And… she
was laid off from her job. 
 
She called us and she was terrified that she
would lose all the positive changes. She didn’t
know how she was going to take care of her
children. She didn’t know how she was going to
pay her bills. Frankly, she was tempted to drink
again.
 
But because of you, because of your generosity,
there was a still a chair at The Morton Center
for Joan, even though it wasn’t in our building.
 
Joan’s chair is now in front of her computer,
talking to her therapist over video through the
telehealth program you helped set up. She has a
chair for group meetings that happen through
telehealth. Her therapist helped her find an
online AA meeting and she found a wonderful
sponsor there.
 
Joan’s kids are thriving because her therapist
helped her set up a daily schedule and routine         
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for them and it includes taking some time for
herself.  
 
Joan still isn’t working, but she’s been able to
access some financial resources that are
keeping her afloat until she’s able to go back to
work. She doesn’t have the extra money to pay
for her chair at The Morton Center… but you’ve
provided that for her. 

Your care… your compassion…
has kept Joan in recovery. And
that means her two precious
children have their mommy.
 

Thank you.



I’m sure you’ve heard this multiple times, but it’s the
truth. We really are in unprecedented times. We’ve
never lived through anything like this.  At The
Morton Center, we fully expected to see an increase
in the number of people seeking our help. And
frankly, we weren’t sure we could meet the demand
because we needed additional resources. Our budget
just wouldn’t allow us to expand in the ways we
needed.
 
But we knew our donors cared. We knew it was
important to them that we provide as many chairs
as possible. And when we asked… they came
through. We’re so very grateful.
 
You’re helping people stay in recovery. 
 
You’re saving lives.

If you’re on social media at all, you’ve probably seen
the meme going around that says (to paraphrase) “If
you don’t come out of this pandemic having done
something amazing with your life, then you’re a
loser.”  
 
Full  Stop. 
 
What’s happening to us both collectively and
individually is trauma. We’re experiencing daily  

stress. Some of us have extreme anxiety. Brain fog
and the inability to concentrate is a real issue.
 
That's because we're experiencing something
brand new and frankly, scary. So, our brain is in
constant fight or flight mode. 
 
We need to give ourselves a break. 
 
We need to find ways to have fun… to laugh… to
relax… to rest. 
 
The world needs you.  No pressure. 
 
Eat the chocolate.

B E C A U S E  O F  Y O U
More People Can Access Care

Here's how you've helped
since the Shelter at Home
Order was put into place.

1488 Telehealth Sessions

Help for 65 New Clients

64% Increase in Services

Chairs for 70% of clients who
are unemployed You're a hero.
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Does your employer match your donations?
 
Your gifts to the Morton Center could be matched dollar for dollar by your employer! Many
employers sponsor matching gift programs and will match any charitable contributions made by
their employees, retirees and/or employees’ spouses. To find out if your company has a
matching gift program, please check with your employer to see if they can help you double your
support.

Our clients and staff mean the world to us and
their safety is our utmost priority. We will
continue to provide services through
Telehealth during the month of May as we
follow the guidelines from the state and await
further instruction. 
 
When we start face to face sessions again, we’ll
continue to keep in mind the safety of our staff
and clients, many of whom are high risk. We
also understand that in-person sessions are
very important to many of our   
 

It is because of the Morton
Center that I can face this
crisis head on with a sober
mind and body. Thank you.
 
Joseph
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clients. And we want to serve them in the way
that helps them the most.
 
In preparation for opening our facility back up,
we’ve been stocking up on Personal Protective
Equipment and planning for increased
disinfecting of our building. 
 
I am so very grateful for your support. I think
the world of you. Thank you.

 
 
 
 
Priscilla McIntosh
President and CEO

Many thanks from the Clinical Staff at The Morton Center




